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October Holiday Topic Homework 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have enjoyed a successful half term in Phoenix Class investigating the Anglo-Saxons and the children 
seemed to be enjoying the topic, and at time of writing, are looking forward to their trip to Ufton Court for 
their Anglo-Saxon day.   
 
We have already begun planning for next term and we would like to set some topic homework to be 
completed during the half term holiday.   
 
Our topic remains ‘Invasion’ – Although we will be delving in to the Viking invasions all the way to 1066 and 
The Battle of Hastings. 
 
In preparation for our next half term, we would like each child to complete one piece of good quality topic 
homework which will be due in the first day back to school –Tuesday 5th November. We will use this as part 
of our class display. 
 
We wish you a happy, healthy and enjoyable holiday. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Clark                  
                 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

                                                                       

 
 

Over the next half term, we will be learning about significant figures from both Anglo-Saxon and Viking 
history. We would like you to research and then create a fact file or a biography about one of these 
individuals. Your work should include the reasons why they are still remembered and may include pictures.  
 

  
 
Useful websites. 
 
https://primaryfacts.com/8738/famous-anglo-saxons/  
 
https://www.historyhit.com/the-most-important-vikings/  
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